

Thurston Adopt-a-Teacher Program

1 message

Thurston PTO <thu pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> Reply-To: smsurerus@gmail.com To: jeremydb@umich.edu

Tue, Sep 5, 2023 at 8:00 AM



Thurston Elementary PTO

Thurston Adopt-a-Teacher Program!

Dear Thurston Parents.

Last call! As a follow up to our email from last week, our PTO is implementing a new program this year that will allow us to shower our Thurston teachers & staff with a little encouragement each month. It's called our Adopt-a-Teacher Program! Interested Thurston families will volunteer to adopt a randomly assigned (or specifically requested!) teacher/staff at our school. Teachers & staff will fill out a small "my favorite things" form that will be given to their assigned Thurston family that they can use as a reference if they wish when planning a gift each month. Gifts can be left with the front office staff to be placed in staff mailboxes. This could be as simple as leaving a Diet Coke or pack of gum, writing an encouraging note, or larger ideas like providing lunch, etc. It is totally up to each family as to what they would like to do to appreciate each staff member. No teacher will have more than one family adopt them, but we hope to have every teacher/staff member adopted!

Working in the schools can be difficult, and our hope is to help encourage our AMAZING Thurston teachers & staff each month with small reminders of how much we appreciate them and their efforts in educating our children. If you would like to participate in this program, please fill out the link below.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqvoznmSbiuA8gsL0D o6AveKjKmNZ9bibdTIHfUKXQxwR2g/viewform?usp=sf_link

Kindly,

Sarah Pusilo

Thurston PTO Room Parent Coordinator

Contact Us



pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com



Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.